
10/03 – 10/06 – PBIS KICK-OFF WEEK
10/06 – PBIS 1ST 9 Weeks Celebration
10/07 – Student Holiday
10/07 – Parent Teacher Conferences
10/10 – 10/14 – Fall Break
10/17 – Report Cards Issued
10/18 – School Council Meeting 
10/20 – Fall Makeup Pictures
10/21 – Tiger Pride Ceremony for 

3rd – 5th Grade
10/24 – 10/28 – Red Ribbon Week
10/27 – Pastries with Parents
10/27 – Open Classroom
10/28 – TES SPIRIT DAY
10/31 – Halloween
11/05 – Fall Into Reading Fall Festival

Alandra Soles – Family Engagement Liaison

Please be sure to check your Tiger’s backpack for their 
Thursday folder every Thursday for important information!

As the weather is getting cooler, please be sure to send your 
Tiger with a jacket with their name written on the tag. 

Students read a 
selected book at 
their grade level 

for 20 minutes 
every night!

Contact Me
Upcoming Events

Reminders

Social Media

At Home
478-988-6278 alandra.soles@hcbe.net

Tucker Tiger Expectations:
BE Kind

BE Engaged
BE Responsible

BE Safe

Please discuss with your 
child the importance of 

following these 
expectations at school 

and at home.

 FACEBOOK – Tucker 
Elementary School
 Class Dojo! 

 School’s website 
https://tes.hcbe.net/



TUCKER ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
Dear Tucker Families, 

Wow! September flew by fast! We are so proud of our students and how well they are 
doing! To start this month, we will be having our PBIS Kick-off Week from 
Oct. 3rd - 6th! The theme this year is “Tailgating” – a sports theme! Students are invited 
to dress up through out the week: Monday – Be Safe and Wear Your Workout Gear, 
Tuesday – Be an Engaged team member and wear your favorite team jersey , 
Wednesday – Tip Your Hat to Responsibility and pay $1 to wear a hat for the day, 
Thursday – Be a Kind Tiger and Wear your TES Spirit Gear! On Tuesday, Oct. 4th, there 
will be a basketball shoot-out during specials. Your student can participate by giving 
a $1 to shoot the ball! On these days, we will be focusing on one of the PBIS 
expectations. We would love for your student to participate! 

The month of October means Fall Break for HCBE schools! Tucker Elementary will be 
closed Oct. 10th – 14th! The Friday before Fall Break, Oct. 7th is Parent/Teacher 
Conferences. Oct. 7th is also a Student Holiday. Your child’s teacher will be 
contacting you with more details. Enjoy this time with your child and encourage 
him/her to read 20 minutes every night! 

On October 27th, we will be having Pastries with Parents at 8:00 AM in the gym! At 
8:30, parents will be able to go with their students for our Open Classroom Event to do 
a fun activity with their student.

Our last event for October is Red Ribbon Week! Tucker Tigers are saying NO TO 
DRUGS! During this week, students are invited to dress up: Monday – Wear Red, 
Tuesday – Wacky Tacky Day, Wednesday – Pink-out Day, Thursday – Dress for Success, 
Friday – TES Spirit Day! 

Upcoming Events in 
November

11/04 – Spirit Sale Begins
11/05– Fall Into Reading 
Fall Festival 
11/10 – Progress Reports 
Issued
11/11 – Veterans Day 
Holiday


